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Dear S5/6 Student,  

 

As shared during the senior induction days, the recruitment process for our senior pupil 

leadership positions will take place over the next few weeks.  

 

The leadership positions provide an opportunity for you to make a positive contribution to 

school improvement and ethos, support other members of the school community and 

develop your leadership skills.  

 

Please see information below regarding the roles available, key dates and recruitment 

process.  

 

 

Roles Available  

 

• Prefects (S5) and Senior Prefects (S6) 

 

• Head Students and Depute Head Students (S6)  

 

• Depute Heads Students (S5) 

 

(Head Students and Depute Head Students form the Senior Pupil Senate) 

 

 

Key Dates  

 

• Application deadline- Tuesday 13th June 

 

• Application outcome/interview notification- Thursday 15th June  

 

• Interviews- Tuesday 20th June and Wednesday 21st June 

 

 

 

Camphill, Canal St, Paisley, PA1 2HL 
Tel:  0300 300 1300 
e-mail: castleheadhighenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
web address: www.Castleheadhigh.com  
Head Teacher:   Mr Gordon Menzies 
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Recruitment Process  

 

Prefects and Senior Prefects  

• Complete application form using link at end of letter  

          (There is no interview for these roles)  

 

Head Students (S6) and Depute Head Students (S5/6) 

• Complete application form using link at end of letter  

• Staff nominations  

• Successful applicants will be invited to deliver a brief presentation on a given 

topic and interviews on aspects on school improvement priorities by staff and 

members of the pupil parliament  

 

 

Application Form  

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding the roles or recruitment process, please contact Mrs 

Abercrombie or myself.  

 

 

Regards,  

 

 
 

D. Dunlop  

Depute Head Teacher (S5/6)  


